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This Weeks Business:	
Hot Chocolate Sales
Cost of Medallions
Volunteer Activity on February 25


Mr. Chrestman said that NTHS could resume hot chocolate sales. The problem is that since students do not come to the warehouse for snacks, they won’t know that there is hot chocolate available. We could sell in the front lobby so students could get hot chocolate when they arrive on their busses but that would require students to be out of class for too long at a time.

The members decided that if Mrs. Moshiach would prepare the hot water in the mornings, then they could take orders from their classes and come make/deliver hot chocolate. They decided to give this a try and will start Wednesday this week.

The medallions for seniors cost $15 each. We have approximately 10 seniors. We only have $125 in the account so NTHS needs to raise at least $25 to cover the costs for students. Any additional money would go toward other costs to be determined.

The Mobile Food Pantry will be distributing food at the Lander’s Center on February 25. All members are encouraged to participate. It will begin at 1:30 and last until NO LATER THAN 5:30.

Photos from the Induction Ceremony are being uploaded today.

The meeting was adjourned.
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